
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Parish of St. John the Baptist, Blackrock.   Parish Newsletter 9th /10th March, 2024. 

Website: www.sjb.ie        Masses available on webcam      Email: office@sjb.ie  

  

 Priests 
Fr. Peter O’Connor P.P.          01 288 21 04 
Fr. Eddie Conway P.C.            01 288 22 48 
 
Parish Office                             
Hours:  10.30 a.m. – 1.30 p.m.    Monday to Friday. 
Tel: 01 288 21 04  
Email: office@sjb.ie 
 

Times of Mass 
Sunday:         Vigil (Saturday) 6.30 p.m.  
                                              10.00 a.m.  
                                              12.00 noon 
 
Weekdays:     1.05 p.m. 
Saturday:        6.30 p.m. Vigil  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 Confessions: Available on request. 
 

Baptisms: Held on the 1st Sunday and the 3rd 
Saturday of the month. All enquires welcome 
through the Parish Office on 01 288 2104, or 
email, office@sjb.ie 
 

Marriages:  By arrangement, three months’ 
notice required to the Parish in which you reside.  

 

VIGIL MASS SATURDAY 
 9th MARCH, 2024. 

We welcome the children who are preparing for First 
Sacraments, and their parents.  
FIRST CONFESSIONS WILL TAKE PLACE ON NEXT 
WEDNESDAY 13th MARCH AT 7.30 P.M. 
 

Saturday 16th March at the 6.30 p.m. vigil Mass, we 
welcome the children from Carysfort National School 
who are preparing for Confirmation. 

 

Trocaire Boxes - These are available in the porch of the 

Church. Thank you for your support. 

Stations of the Cross are a private devotion popular in the 

season of Lent. Reflections for the Stations will be available 

in the missalette stands throughout the season of Lent.  

Just Lent A LENT leaflet from the Liturgy Centre in the 

Archdiocese will be available in the Church each weekend 

during Lent. 

 

Write a Prayer for Lent 
The Lent Prayer Box placed under the pulpit is 

there for you to write your wish, prayer or 
petition and place in the box. Wishes, prayers and 

petitions will be remembered at Masses during 
Lent. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Donate to Parish  
Tap Machine 

 
Justin Egan a member of the Parish 

Finance Committee. 

Mother’s Day Prayer 
 

I said a Mother’s Day prayer for you 
to thank the Lord above 

for blessing me with a lifetime 
of your tender-hearted love. 

 

I thanked God for the caring 
you have shown me through the years. 

For the closeness we have enjoyed 
in time of laughter and of tears. 

 

So, I thank you from the heart 
for all you have done for me 

and I bless the Lord for giving me 
the best mother there could be! 

 

 
 
 

LENT AT NIGHT 
 

JOIN US IN PRAYER AND SONG 
 

CHURCH OF ST JOHN THE BAPTIST, 
BLACKROCK 

THURSDAY 14TH MARCH, 2024. 
7.30 P.M. – 8.00 P.M. 

 
PRAYER FOR LENT 

Loving God, 
In this season of Lent 

you call us to act justly, 
love tenderly, 

and walk humbly with each other, 
so that we can build 

your Kingdom of justice and peace, 
your Kingdom of love and truth, 

your Kingdom of holiness and grace, 
In our world today. AMEN. 

EASTER CARDS 
We have a small selection of Easter cards 

for sale in the Parish Office. 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS FR DONAL ROCHE 
On, Tuesday, the Holy Father Pope Francis appointed Fr Donal 
Roche as Auxiliary Bishop of the Archdiocese. We as a Parish, 
here in Blackrock, pray that he may find joy & fulfilment in this 
new ministry entrusted to him.  
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